
From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 11:42 AM 
To: Zeichert, Timothy A - DNR 
Cc: Ron Anderson; Eric Dahl 
Subject: Ellis Hand Car Wash - Drilling Project/Private Locate - Milwaukee, WI (03-41-

402801) (53209-6623-35-A) 
Attachments: 1736_001.pdf 
 
Tim, I know Eric had spoke with you during the drilling project about having to hire a private locator to 
come in and attempt to mark private lines and water lines the city wouldn’t mark on-site.  The invoice 
for the private locate was $192 (see attached invoice).  Could you just approve with a note in Tracker 
and email to us letting us know the cost was approved? 
 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 

Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 




